
My name is Michael Adams, and I am the Superintendent of the
Riverside Township Public School District. During my educational
career, I taught at the middle school and elementary levels in
Westampton Township. I also served as a vice principal at
Audubon Junior/Senior High School and Monongahela Middle
School in Deptford Township. Following my term as vice principal
of Monongahela Middle School, I was the principal of Oak Valley
Elementary School in Deptford Township for three years. I was
then promoted to be the principal at Monongahela Middle School.
For two years, I served as the Superintendent of the Clementon
School District, and for eleven years was the Superintendent of
the Haddon Heights School District. The 2021 - 2022 school year
was my first year as the Riverside Township Public School District
Superintendent.


